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Simplify Your Parking Experience
With an ‘A’ Parking Permit

Take advantage of the new 'A' parking permit eligibility to park at the most convenient
parking locations near the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto hospital campus. 

https://mailchi.mp/38edfee4ebd3/stanford-medicine-transportation-services-newsletter-march-8-15851904?e=93c0a941e2


The top floor of the Roth Way Garage averages 200+ open ‘A’ permit spaces per day!
The picture was taken during peak parking time on September 13, 2023.

Exciting news!

The ‘A’ parking permit is now available for all Stanford Health Care (SHC) and
Lucile Packard Children’s Hospital (LPCH) employees, regardless of hire date.

With an 'A' parking permit, you have the ability to park at prime
parking locations near the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto hospital campus, which
include: 

Center for Academic Medicine (CAM) Garage
Address: 453 Quarry Road, Palo Alto, CA 94304
The CAM garage is mostly ‘A’ permit parking only. 
Level 2 of the CAM garage has been updated to include more ‘A’
parking permit stalls.

Roth Way Garage
Address: 355 Roth Way, Stanford, CA 94304
The Roth Way Garage averages 200+ open ‘A’ parking permit stalls
per day!
The parking facility is minutes away from 300 Pasteur and the
Lucile Packard Children’s Hospital.



To view a map of all staff parking options by permit type, click here.
 

‘A’ parking permit rates:

Monthly parking permit rate: $133
Daily parking permit rate: $19

If you wish to change to a monthly 'A' parking permit, it is highly recommended
that you make this change during the transition between months, such as on
September 30 or October 1. This will ensure you will not have to pay twice for
the same month.

If you ever want to switch back to your original permit at a later date, you
always can, but it is recommended to do so during the transition between
months as mentioned above.
 

Explore sustainable commuting options that can save you money!

Sustainable transportation options such as commuter buses, Caltrain, vanpool,
and biking are all available. You can learn more about these programs and
eligibility on the Transportation Services website. 

http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Parking-Supply-Map
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Alternatives/


Need a Ride Late at Night?
The Evening Parking Shuttle (EPS)

Has Got You Covered!
The Evening Parking Shuttle is a convenient and free on-demand shuttle option for

staff who leave work after 9:00 PM.

Transportation Services provides this service for swing and night shift hospital
workers, whose shifts may end outside of regular shuttle service hours.

The EPS is a free on-demand service that transports hospital staff from the 500
Pasteur Transportation Lounge, Lucile Packard Children's Hospital Main Lobby,
and 875 Blake Wilbur to different parking locations around campus and the
Palo Alto Transit Center.

The late-night shuttle is available on demand from 9:00 PM to 4:00 AM.

Between 4:00 AM - 5:00 AM, the EPS will run every 10 minutes from Hoover
Pavilion Garage to Lucile Packard Children’s Hospital Main Lobby and the 500
Pasteur Transportation Lounge.

Transportation Services has recently added an extra vehicle for the EPS,
which will help provide quicker response times for staff!

To request this on-demand service, call the Facilities Services Response Center

PURCHASE AN 'A' PARKING PERMIT TODAY

https://stanford.nupark.com/v2/Portal/Login


(FSRC) at 650-498-4400.

For more information about the Evening Parking Shuttle (EPS), click the link
below.

Stanford Medicine is Now Recognized
as a Bicycle Friendly Business (BFB)
The League of American Bicyclists has awarded Stanford Medicine a gold designation

under the Bicycle Friendly Business program.

Stanford Medicine joins a total of 1,451 current BFBs across the country, all united in
a commitment to transform workplaces to be more welcoming to anyone that bikes. 

The Stanford Medicine Palo Alto hospital campus was awarded the Bicycle
Friendly Business award gold designation by the League of American Bicyclists!

The Bicycle Friendly Business award recognizes an organization’s contributions

CLICK HERE TO LEARN MORE

https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/EPS-Flyer


to build a bicycle friendly environment for everyone.

This milestone is a testament to Stanford Medicine’s commitment to wellness,
sustainability, and corporate responsibility. Stanford Medicine is proud to
provide a bike-friendly workplace for employees, patients, and visitors!

Interested in bicycling to work?

There are a variety of bicycle parking facilities, showers, and repair stations
located throughout the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto hospital campus. Click the
link below to view a map of all the bicycle facilities Stanford Medicine has to
offer.

Try Out One of the FREE Park & Ride Lot and Shuttle Programs to the
Stanford Medicine Palo Alto Campus

The Santa Clara Park & Ride lot (near Levi Stadium) and the Campbell Park &
Ride lot (formerly the old Fry's Electronics lot) provide free parking and
transportation for staff at the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto hospital campus.
Enjoy easy, free parking and a direct shuttle ride that connects directly to Lucile
Packard Children's Hospital and 500 Pasteur!
 
For more information, view the flyers here:
Santa Clara Park & Ride | Campbell Park & Ride

Commuting from the East Bay?

East Bay staff can choose to park for free at the Ardenwood Park & Ride lot
(Ardenwood Blvd. & Hwy. 84) and the Wells Fargo Park & Ride lot (3440 Walnut
Avenue) - both located in Fremont. These lots connect with transbay commuter

EXPLORE BICYCLE AMENTITIES

http://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/santaclara-pnr
http://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/campbell-pnr
https://www.stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/Hoover-Bike-Cage-Amenities


busses to the Stanford Medicine Palo Alto hospital campus and the Stanford
University campus.

For more information, view the flyers here:
Alameda-Contra Costa (AC) Transit Line U & Marguerite Line AE-F | 
Marguerite Line - East Bay Express (EB) | Line Dumbarton (DB)

Lines AE-F and EB are free to all riders, Line U is free with your Stanford
Medicine ID, and the DB line is free with a Stanford Medicine provided Clipper
Card.

Hospital Transportation Services is here to help if you have any questions. Visit
the Hospital Transportation Services website, or reach out via email, phone

call, or text! The Hospital Transportation Operations Center phone line is
operated 24/7, so you can reach out any time.

Stanford Medicine Transportation Services
https://stanfordmedicinetransportation.org/

TransportationServices@stanfordhealthcare.org
Call or Text: 650.736.8000
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